
The Solar EclipseAutism Society 
of north carolina

On Monday, August 21, we will be able 
to see a solar eclipse.

Our eyes cannot look at the sun. It is not 
safe. We need to wear special glasses to 
see the eclipse.

A solar eclipse is when the moon blocks the 
sun’s light. Eclipses can block all of the sun’s 
light or just some of it. 

The eclipse on Monday will be a total eclipse. In some towns, it will be dark outside 
for a couple of minutes. The last time a total solar eclipse could be seen in the U.S. 
was almost 40 years ago.

Or watch on the TV.


